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Institutions should direct any questions conceming this announcement to their Regional

Consultant or Courtney Jones at" 919-707 -577 5 or courtneyiones@dhhs.nc.gov.
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AN EOUAL OPPORTUNIry / AFFIRMATIVE ACTION EMPLOYER

t)N/
The Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP) Advisory Co

The purpose of this memorandum is to notifu Child and Adult Care Food Program (CACFP)
institutions about the establishment of the North Carolina CACFP Advisory Council ("the

Council"). The Council is being developed to promote leadership and collaboration between

institutions participating in the CACFP and the State agency. Please retum the North Carolina

CACFP Advisory Council application by March 13,2020. The Council will be comprised of
eleven (11) members plus the CACFP Program Manager and Nutrition Services Branch Head.

Council announcements will be made no later than March 31, 2020. The Council's first meeting

with be held April9,2020 in Raleigh, NC.

Independent Centers and Sponsoring Organizations, external stakeholders, and the State agency

will work together by sharing successful strategies; by identifring existing and needed local,

regional, and state resources, program implementation, and training needs; and improving
processes and communication within the state. with input from Independent centers and

sponsoring organizations in their regions, members will inform the state agency of GACFP

issues at the local and regional levels. The council, while not vested with decision-making
authority, will serve a critical role in improving the work of CACFP program participants.

Submit applications to:


